Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2020 11:43 AM

To: ‘bhall@btaoil.com’

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD; CFO_Spill, BLM_NM
Subject: Closure Approval - BTA - Starcaster 18 Fed Com TB - (1RP-5444)

Attachments: Closure Approval - BTA - Starcaster 18 Fed Com TB - (1RP-5444) 1.17.20.pdf

Bob,

We have received your closure report and final C-141 for 1RP-5444 Starcaster 18 Fed Com TB, thank you. This closure is
approved.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Regards,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 748-1283
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us




